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MERCY HOSPITAL 500 MARKET STREET IOWA CITY, IOWA 52240 319/337-0500

8-14-85

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
_ Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Gentlemen:

We have received a letter from the NRC on 8-8-85. This letter stated that a
$120.00 license ammendment was required to ammend our materials license #14-03061-02.
The ammendment was to add Dr. Charles Bischoff as an authorized user. The original
intent of our original letter dated 7-11-85 was to inform the NRC that we had changed
radiation physicist consultants. Our new consultant is Dr. Bischoff. It is not
our intent to register Dr. Bischoff as an authorized user.

In a phone conversation with Evelyn Matson of the Glen Ellyn NRC office, we were
told that no ammendment fee would be required. This conversation was dated 8-6-85.

~There appears to be some confusion as to whether or not a license ammendment is
required. Since we want to meet all NRC requirements, we must be. notified of the
appropriate status of the ammendment. Could this situation be reviewed and all
appropriate parties be notified of the status of the ammendement? The control
number as listed in the letter we received is 379355. Thank you for your time.

Sincerely, ,

Jerome A. Miller
Administrative Director, Radiology
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